
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Annual Catch Basin Cleaning set to begin May 15 
May 11, 2023 

 

Beginning Monday, May 15, 2023, GFL Environmental Inc. will begin the annual catch 
basin cleaning program. Crews will start on the east side of the City, in area 12. (Please 
refer to map below). The contractor will work on the east side of the City heading south 
into area 13, until the east side of the City has been completed.  

Residents within area 12 and 13 are advised not to park on any catch basins during the 
week of May 15-19. Please approach working crews with caution and obey traffic 
control personnel’s directions.  

See map below for more details. 

 
 

Questions? Contact Public Works at 905-835-2900 x292.  


